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U.S. State Department’s Directorate of
Defense Trade Controls publishes new FAQs
For compliance professionals involved in U.S. trade activities, the U.S. Department of State’s 
Directorate of Defense Trade Controls (DDTC) has published new frequently asked questions on 
‘Violations and Disclosures & Debarments, Rescissions, and Reinstatements’. Previously in April, the 
DDTC updated its ‘ITAR / USML Updates FAQs’ with regard to Russia. Otherwise, most guidance on the 
platform has remained unchanged since 2018. More details can be found here.

Source: U.S. Department of State - Directorate of Defense Trade Controls.
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